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Busy Meeting For Pawnee County Commissioners
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Commissioners received an update on the
statewiede radio system during their June 6th meeting.

Emergency Manager Clint Strayhorn, Sheriff Jaymee Reed, other members of the
Sheriff’s Department as well as Amanda Burke with the Johnson County
Sheriff’s Department were among those meeting with Board members. Following
the discussion, Commissioners voted unanimosuly to approved the updates to the
memorandum of understanding between Johnson and Pawnee counties.

Sheriff Reed and Chief Deputy Braden Lang met with Commissioners regarding
the Sheriff’s current budget and office updates. Following the discussion,
Commissioners voted unanimously to transfer $5-thousand from the Pawnee
County Jail budget to the Sheriff’s budget.

The Pawnee County Courthouse windows were discussed. The Board budgeted
$4,500 to have Jim Hill’s Glass of Falls City do window repairs on the
courthouse.

Commissioners also voted to renew the liability, official and workers
compensation insurance through NIRMA at with the same deductibles as the
current year.

Updates to the Pawnee County Employee Handbook were also reviewed.

The changes will concern travel expenses and travel time. The changes will be
presented for approval during the June 20th meeting.
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